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Hello dear readers,
with this ”Toilet Paper” we would like to inform you about current topics in the Department
of Computer Science. As usual, we are happy to hear your feedback.

Please send any comments and wishes directly to oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de.

Receive The Toilet Paper via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE klo.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de senden.

More FIN infos via e-mail: SUBSCRIBE info.fin an sympa@lists.uni-ulm.de senden.

We are also active on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Telegram.

More at stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en.

Welcome to the university

We warmly welcome all new students to the university and all old hands back in the new
semester.

For all new students, here is a small collection of links to help you find your way around
your studies.

Overview page with all

important information

Moodle course on ESE - here

you can find more important

information

FIN info on Telegram

FIN meetings

The FIN meets again every two weeks on Tuesday at 18:15 in O28/2003. The first meeting
will take place on 22.10.24.

We are happy to welcome all students who would like to actively participate in the student
council meetings or simply want to take a look at our meetings out of interest. There is no
compulsory attendance or other obligations, so just drop in on our meetings!

We, the FIN, actively represent student interests at the university, develop studies and the
university environment, send representatives to committees and boards and help students
with problems during their studies.

https://stuve.uni-ulm.de/fin/en
https://www.uni-ulm.de/in/fakultaet/studium/fachbereich-informatik/
https://moodle.uni-ulm.de/course/view.php?id=16911
https://t.me/fin_uulm


Professor dinner

Save the Date: On 27.11. the Profabendessen takes place! Motivated first-year students
invite their fellow students, profs and other employees of the institutes to a self-organized
dinner.

Are you a motivated Erstie yourself and want to help organize this event? help organize
this event? Then just come to the first organizing meeting on 16.10., 4 pm, in O27/2201.

ASQs registration

The registration for the ASQ courses takes place at 14th Ocotober.

Meme of the month

Here we publish the best meme in each issue.
Anyone can send in memes to:

oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de, preferably with ”Meme of the Month” in the
subject line, and maybe a note on if/how you want to be mentioned by name. We’re

looking forward to your creative ideas!

https://campusonline.uni-ulm.de/CoronaNG/index.html
mailto:oeffentlichkeit.fin@lists.uni-ulm.de
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